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To: Board of Supervisors
From: Supervisor Rex Bohn

Agenda Section: Initiated by Board Member

SUBJECT:
Letter of Support for Senate Bill 1326 (Caballero): Cannabis Commerce (Supervisor Rex Bohn)

RECOMMENDATION(S):
That the Board of Supervisors:
1. Authorize the Chair to sign the letter of support.

SOURCE OF FUNDING:
N/A

DISCUSSION:

SB 1326 authorizes the Governor to negotiate agreements with other states allowing commercial
cannabis activity between licensed cannabis businesses in each state. SB1326 would allow
transportation and delivery of cannabis across state lines by cannabis producers, wholesalers, and
researchers as authorized by the agreement. The bill requires agreements to include enforceable public
health, safety, and labeling standards, a system to regulate and track cannabis, and further requires that
items delivered to California must be tested, packaged, and labeled in compliance with current state
law. SB1326 would allow California to enter into agreements with states with legalized cannabis.
Oregon State is currently the only other state with a similar law and many are looking to follow this
path. In addition, with the continued stall of federal legislation to decriminalize and legalize cannabis,
it is very likely other States will follow by passing similar legislation such as SB 1326.
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Further, SB1326 would allow the Cannabis community of Humboldt to distribute their product on a
larger, legal scale and potentially allow for financial liberation from the current market and federal
restriction. This legislation is supported by Rural County Representatives of California and therefore,
the Board of Supervisors is being asked to extend their support as well.

FINANCIAL IMPACT:
None

STRATEGIC FRAMEWORK:
This action supports your Board’s Strategic Framework by engaging in discussions of our regional
economic future .

OTHER AGENCY INVOLVEMENT:
N/A

ALTERNATIVES TO STAFF RECOMMENDATIONS:
Board discretion

ATTACHMENTS:

Letter of Support

RCRC Letter of Support Dated March 4, 2022
SB-1326 Fact Sheet

PREVIOUS ACTION/REFERRAL.:
Board Order No.: N/A

Meeting of: N/A

File No.: N/A
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